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To whom it may concern,
     I am writing this letter in protest to the proposed change to the licensure renewal process for respiratory therapists. As a working therapist, I feel we have enough educational requirements. These activities have to be done on our own time and at our own expense. It is not always easy finding a conference or lecture that are nearby, not too costly and fit into our work and home life. In the changing medical field, we are learning new procedures, updated standards and improved technology every day at work. Respiratory therapy is not a stagnant field, we are learning everyday. I do not feel we need to change the renewal process.                                                                        
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